Report to the Lead Member for Customer and Support Services

Monday, 27th February, 2006
Craig Hall Capital Expenditure

At the meeting of the Customer and Support Services Lead Member Briefing held on Monday, 20th February, 2006, the item relating to the proposed Capital Expenditure at Craig Hall was deferred.

A request was made to the Strategic Director of Housing and Planning seeking a breakdown of the proposed Capital Expenditure.

Accordingly, the following details have been provided –

Health & Safety


£8541

Demolition & Removals

£5283

Brickwork



£8302.50

Drainage



£2820


Carpentry



£40,366

Electrical



£43,159

Plastering 



£10,238

Plumbing



£9878

Heating



£15,375

Suspended Ceiling

£9038

Painting



£24,688

Flooring



£21,863

Specialist Works

(Hoists, kitchen equipment)
£31,087.50

Contract Contingencies

£6340

Total




£236,979.00


